
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been another busy week here, with the children settling into their classes and the 

new routines. The week started with a windy storm and is ending with sunshine…let’s 

hope it stays for the weekend. 

 

 

MacMillan Cake Sale 

Next Friday, the school will be hosting a MacMillan cake sale for 

the children at morning break. If you are able to provide any 

cakes (NUT FREE) it would be very much appreciated. The 

children will then be able to buy a sweet treat at playtime for 

50p, any remaining cakes will be sold after school.  All proceeds 

will be for MacMillan Cancer Support. 

 

 

Lincoln City Season Tickets                                                                                                    

This academic year we are being supported by Lincoln City Foundation. As part of the 

partnership with them we receive an adult and a junior season ticket for home games.  

The fixtures this term are: 

Exeter City 04.10.25 at 3.00pm 

Stevenage 18.10.25 at 3.00pm 

Doncaster Rovers 15.11.25 at 3pm 

Port Vale 29.11.25 at 3.00pm 

Barnsley 9.12.25 at 19.45pm 

Cardiff City 20.12.25 at 3.00pm 

Please email Mrs Dwane (enquiries@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk) if you would like to be 

entered into a draw to use the season tickets to attend any of the above games. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 19th September 2025

Dates for 

your diary 

 

Thursday 25th Sept 

New Starters 

Service 

 

Friday 26th Sept 

McMillian Cake 

Sale 

 

Wednesday 1st Oct 

Flu Vaccinations 

 

Friday 10th Oct 

World Mental 

Health Day 

 

9.30am – Harvest 

Festival at St 

Chad’s Church 

 

Tuesday 21st Oct 

Parents Evening 

 

Weds 22nd Oct 

Parents Evening 

 

Thursday 23rd Oct 

Break up for Half 

Term 

 

Friday 24th Oct 

INSET Day for staff 

 

Monday 3rd Nov 

Children return to 

school 

 
 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk


SEN Parents Support 

Here are two workshops that are being provided by the Lincolnshire Parent Carer Forum. These 

workshops are free to any parents of children with SEND:- 

 

      Juggling the Joys of Parenting – Thursday 9th October at 11am (parents only) 

An interactive Zoom session exploring the ups and downs of parenting children with SEND, with tips 

and strategies to support family life. 

     More info & booking 

 

      Promoting Positive Behaviour – Thursday 16th October at 7pm ( parents and professionals) 

A free workshop with behavioural specialist Chris from Aspens, looking at behaviours of concern, 

why they happen, and practical strategies to reduce stress and encourage positive behaviours. 

     More info & booking 

 

 

Lincolnshire Music Service 

It has been a pleasure to welcome back Mr Roberts from the Lincolnshire Music Service. This term 

he is working with Amethyst and Emerald class. After Christmas, he will them move to work with the 

older children in school. 

 

Head Lice 

Please can I ask again that over the weekend you all check and treat your child/ren’s hair.  It can be 

incredibly frustrating when your child comes home with ‘little visitors’ and unless everyone checks 

and treats, they will continue to be a problem. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs A Ingamells  

Headteacher  

 

 

https://www.lincspcf.org.uk/DocsPDF/pjtj_2025-26juggling_the_joys.pdf
https://www.lincspcf.org.uk/P_Events.php

